
To mount a sleeve, first unscrew the smoke column from 
the base. Now place the Steamulation Sleeve Upgrade 
Adapter with its flat side pointing downwards on top of 
the base.

Now take an optional Steamulation Purge Adapter and 
slide it from the bottom of the smoke column all the way 
up to the 18/8 grind, where there is an outer cone that 
holds the adapter. Now put an optional sleeve over the 
smoke column and insert it into the centre of the Steamu-
lation Purge Adapter.
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In the final step, please take the smoke column with the 
optional sleeve and purge adapter and put it through the 
Steamulation Sleeve Upgrade Adapter. Then screw the 
smoke column hand-tight to the base. It is advisable to 
first grasp the smoke column at the upper end and screw 
it into the thread a few turns. As soon as the smoke 
column engages in the thread, please pull the optional 
purge adapter upwards into the cone. The purge 
adapter and smoke column can then be easily tightened 
and loosened together.

Caution: Make sure that your optional sleeve is securely 
centred in both adapters so that no foreign air escapes.
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Assembly of optional sleeves and purge adapters

You can find this instruction in other languages at: www.shisha-steamulation.de/instructions
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